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DEPARTMENT L-2 TO CLOSE 

Effective Monday, April 18, 2022, Department L-2 and one of the Clerk’s Offices at the 

Lodi Branch Court will close.  Department L-2 is located at 315 W. Elm Street, Lodi, 

CA 95240.   

With the closure of Department L-2, all small claims, unlawful detainer (landlord-

tenant), name changes, limited civil, civil harassment and traffic cases, and Fish and 

Game and City Ordnance matters will be heard at the main Stockton Courthouse located 

at 180 E. Weber Avenue, Stockton, CA 95202. Criminal matters currently scheduled in 

Department L-2 will be heard in Department L-1. Parties to cases with hearings     

scheduled in Department L-2 for dates on or after April 18, 2022, will receive notice of 

their new court date and department at the Stockton courthouse.   All related filings are 

to be filed at the Stockton courthouse. There is no estimate on when Department L-2 will 

reopen. 

Department L-1 and the other Clerk’s Office located at 217 W. Elm Street,  

Lodi, CA 95240  will remain open to hear criminal cases.   
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